5125 S.E. 30th
Apte. 217
Portland
Oregon 97202
June 2, 1972

Dear MNr. Monnig,

I recently had some superb specimens of the Landes,
West Virginia octahedrite made available to me thpough a
trade. This single specimen was found in 1930, but not
identified as a meteorite until 1968, It is a most unigue
and rare specimen in that it contains abundent angular
gilicate rock fragments and mineral grains which are
scattered at random throuch the nickel-iron matrix, These
vary in size from a few microns to 5 cm,

I have drawn on the following page the outlined shave
of the three largest specimens, with their weight and prices,
In addition there is a smaller specimen described as follows,

80 grams « A part slice, 7.3 x 8.5 em., with one 8.5 em
outside edge.
$80,00

Sinece these. specimens, due to thelr rarity, are rather
expensive, and there are only a few, I hope to avoid the
problem of having two customers buy the same specimen, So I
am sending you this seperate letter and list, If you are
interested in any of the above mentioned specimens please
Eontact me at the above address, which I have just moved to,
The specimens must, of course, be paid for in advance. But
are also satisfaction guaranteed, If you are interested, I
hope to hear from you soon,

Very sincerely,
y;.. Tl

Jim Kull



